
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

7 November 2023 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Year 11 Motivation and Revision Week and Revision Guides Price Reduction  
 
I hope that the first half term of Year 11 has gone well for your child and that they have 
enjoyed a restful break over the half term holiday. I would also like to thank everyone who 
was able to attend our Year 11 Information Evening and our Sixth Form Open Evening 
last month. I do hope you found those evenings useful and informative. 
 
During the week commencing 6 November we will be holding a Motivational and Revision 
Skills Week for Year 11 students. This will include a number of different activities designed 
to both motivate and begin to prepare students for the upcoming mock exams beginning 
week commencing 4 December and also the GCSE exams next year. On Monday morning 
students attended a special extended assembly delivered by Mr Holmes and Mr Andrews 
where they received a revision goodie bag courtesy of the school. Throughout the week, 
every subject will be delivering at least one revision focused lesson where they will learn 
effective revision skills and strategies that work well for that specific subject. During tutor 
time they will also be supported in preparing a revision timetable for the mock exams.  
 
As part of Motivation and Revision Skills Week, for a limited time, the school will make a 
contribution of £1 towards the price of every revision guide or workbook purchased by our 
students through our school website. To make this process as simple as possible, the 
prices of all revision guides and workbooks have now been reduced by £1 each and will 
remain at this discounted price until Monday 4 December 2023. The revision guides and 
workbooks we have available can be found using this link to our online shop:  
 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Uniform/Default.aspx?shopid=1016 
 
This £1 contribution is only available via purchases through our online shop.  
 
I hope that your child will take away lots of useful revision ideas following this week and I 
wish them the best of luck for their mock exams. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr M Holmes 
Deputy Headteacher 
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